
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The City of Alleman, Iowa, is hereby serving as Public Notice that on June 10, 2024, at
6:30 p.m the City Council will hold a public hearing during the regular Planning and Zoning
Board to consider the submission of an amendment to language regarding the site plan
approval process.

This meeting will be held to give residents information concerning the proposed
project. Citizens are encouraged to attend and express their preferences about the
proposed activities. Residents are able to provide comments in writing in advance of
the meeting by email to cityofalleman@huxcomm.net or by mail to 14000 NE 6th Street
50007. Additionally, citizens who wish to participate in the public hearing can do so
by attending in person on June 10, 2024 at 6:30 PM at Alleman City Hall 14000 NE 6th Street
Alleman, Iowa. Anyone having questions about this project or requiring special
accommodations at the upcoming hearing may contact the City Clerk at 515-685-3666.

______________________________
Shari Buehler
City Clerk
City of Alleman, Iowa


